
Southeast Exotic Pest Plant Council  
Student Poster Award 
 
All student posters presented at the joint meeting of the 14th Annual SE-EPPC Conference and 10th 
Annual ALIPC Conference, being held May 8-10 in Auburn, AL (http://www.se-eppc.org/2012/) are 
eligible for consideration.  The poster may have multiple authors, but the first author must be a 
graduate student.   
 
A team composed of representatives from each SE-EPPC chapter will judge student posters, based on 
scientific merit, poster design, and poster discussion with the judges. 

• First place - $150 
• Second place - $100 
• Third place - $50 

 
To participate in the competition send an email indicating your interest in participating, by 5 pm May 2, 
2012, to Dr. Nancy Loewenstein (loewenj@auburn.edu).  Please include SE-EPPC Student Poster Award 
in the email subject heading.  
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